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Meeting of the Heads of the CBA and STT

On 18 July, a meeting between the Head of the Central Anti-Corruption Bureau and the
Leadership of the Special Investigation Service of the Republic of Lithuania (STT) was
held at the Regional Office of CBA in Białystok.

The parties emphasised the importance of cooperative activities aimed at increasing
the effectiveness of the fight against corruption at the international level.

The Head of the CBA, Agnieszka Kwiatkowska-Gurdak, and the Director of the STT,
Linas Pernavas, expressed their determination to continue collaborative activities and
develop new initiatives to counter corruption more effectively.
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